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NOTICE is hereby given that Weber County (the County) will hold a Public Hearing on August 31, 2021, at the Commission Chambers, at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden, UT, and beginning at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive input on, and to consider approval and adoption of, (1) an amendment to the Sewer Impact Fee Analysis, (2) a board resolution adopting sewer impact fees for the County. All interested persons will be given reasonable opportunity to be heard. Written comments are welcome. Copies of the referred-to documents are available for public review beginning August 13, 2021, within each public library located within the western part of the County, and in the County Offices, located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ste. #240, Ogden, UT. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing auxiliary services for these meetings should call the Weber County Commission Office at 399-8405 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.


